IFebruary Cleess
Newsletter

First month of 2024 came and went in a blink of an eye, talking about all things winter,
introducing new letters, and discussing the differnece between hibernation,
migration, and adaptation. February is going to be even busier. This month we will be
covering letters: K, I, W, L. We will also be adding more sight words to our list -I’ll be
sure to send an updated list of the sight words as we cover them. February is Black
History Month : we will focus attention on the contributions of African Americans to
the United States. February is also Dental Month : we will be learning all about dental
health & the importance of regular dentist visits.

February 7th is our 100th day of school! Optional: your child may bring in a poster board fills

with 100 items (stickers, pennies, gold fish, cheerios, Pom poms, etc.). We will present them

on the 100th day of school as well as doing many activities and exercises that require us to
count to 100.

February 14 we will be having a class Valentine’s Day Party. We provided “mailbox bags” for
the students to decorate for our valentines exchange.
* Please don’t address the cards to specific students, just have your child sign their name. A
signup genius for our party will be sent to your emails. I’ll be sure to dojo you once it is sent
out.

Reminders & Important Dates:
*February 2nd: Groundhogs Day
* February 7th: 100th Day Of School
* February 10th: Chinese Lunar New Year
* February 13th: Mardi Gras
*February 14th: Valentine’s Day (class party)
*February 19th: President’s Day

*We try and get outside everyday, even if for a short time, as long as it’s dry and the
temperature doesn’t drop below 30 degrees. Please dress your child accordingly : mittens,
hats, warm coats

As always, any questions you have please reach out via ClassDojo or email:
ikrodier@gmail.com

Ms. Isabella & Ms. Kelly



